
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/7/2017 4:13:11 PM
Subject: Re: Constituent - Help for Puerto Rico

​Was there a resolution to this?


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 3:33 PM
 
To: 'dacevedo@archconstructionsc.com'
 
Subject: FW: Constituent - Help for Puerto Rico 
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Acevedo,
Below is a point of contact provided by the SCEMD that may be able to assist with what you are trying to accomplish. 
Please let me know if we can be of further assistance.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Batson, Steven 
 
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 2:33 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Constituent - Help for Puerto Rico
 
Catherine,
 
Here is a good POC for getting donated goods to Puerto Rico. Let me know if this does not meet your needs.
 
 
Ashley Jefferson
Senior Logistics Coordinator
 

Feeding America
 
National Organization
 
35 East Wacker Drive
 
Chicago, IL 60601
tel +1.312.641.5369
ajefferson@feedingamerica.org

 
Sincerely,
 
Steven Batson
SCEMD
 
Tediously typed from a smart phone.

-------- Original message --------
 
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> 
 
Date: 10/13/17 10:14 AM (GMT-05:00) 
 
To: "Batson, Steven" 
 
Subject: Constituent - Help for Puerto Rico
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Good Morning Steve,
 
The Lieutenant Governor has been contacted by a constituent who is putting together relief supplies for Puerto Rico 
as a result of the impact of Maria. Attached is a letter with more information. They need a method to get the supplies 
to Puerto Rico. Do you have a suggestion on who he could contact for help? Thank you for your time.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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